
The  Grapevine 

 

     

from: Robert Saxman, President 

    When it  comes  to  tours,  2013  seems to be starting  

off  a  little  slower  than  last  year but there  are  a bunch 

of events in the works.   The Palomar Club has graciously 

invited  us  on  their  monthly  excursions  so  I  hope our  

members  will  take  advantage  of  this  opportunity  and 

come  along  for  the  ride.  I  would  like  to  offer  a  big 

THANK YOU  to  Larry Beel  for  not  only  donating his 

time,  but  all  the  materials  needed  to  make  our  new Temecula  Valley  

Model  A Club name tags.  They have been  well  received  and now, 

those of us (who just can't seem to remember names very well) have no 

excuse! 

___________________________________________________________ 

           MODEL A of the MONTH 

        
                                  -   Bob and Joyce Grieb’s 1930 pickup   -                                              
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*  *  *  *  * 
SoCal Swap Meet Feb. 22 to 24 
San Diego’s 47

th
 annual Big 3 parts 

exchange is back at Qualcomm 

Stadium this weekend and boasts a 

huge inventory of both new and 

used antique car parts.  Dealers as 

well as private sellers will be on 

hand to offer a variety of items for 

Ford Model As and other antique or 

early model cars and trucks.  

Certainly something for everyone 

can be found.    

COME JOIN US 
Monthly meetings are held on the third Thursday 

except December at: 
7:00p 

Richies Real American Diner 
40651 Murrieta Hot Springs Road 

Murrieta, CA 92562 
___________________ 

TEMECULA VALLEY MODEL A CLUB 
PO Box 542 

Temecula, CA 92593 
 

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT:  

temvalas.org 
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2013 

B O A R D  M E M B E R S 
 

              PRESIDENT:  Robert Saxman 
      951-696-0323 
 

              VICE-PRESIDENT:  Rudy Perez 
      951-674-4330 
 

              SECRETARY:  Sheila Saxman 
      951-696-0323 
 

              TREASURER:  Ted Iverson 
      951-674-2916 
 

              MEMBERSHIP:  Laura Iverson 
      951-674-2916 
 

              TOUR DIRECTOR: Vacant 
  

              ACTIVITIES:  John Riley 
      951-696-9436 
 

              NEWSLETTER:  Joyce Grieb 
      951-587-6967 
 

              HISTORIAN: Robert Saxman 
      951-696-0323 
 

              SUNSHINE:  Judy Patrick 
      951-285-7402 

 

BIG 3 IS BACK IN SAN DIEGO! 
 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=D&oi=plus&q=https://maps.google.com/maps?ie%3DUTF8%26cid%3D56939037348739152%26q%3DRichie's%2BReal%2BAmerican%2BDiner%26iwloc%3DA%26gl%3DUS%26hl%3Den-US
mailto:temvalas@hotmail.com
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          2/08,  Friday Holtville Carrot Festival  --  (CANCELLED) 

 2/14,  Thursday Board Meeting – see website for information 

   2/21,  Thursday General Meeting -- Richie's Real American Diner, Murrieta at 7:00 p.m. 

2/22-24, Fri - Sun Big 3 Swap Meet  – San Diego Qualcomm Stadium [Fri 12-4][Sat 8-4][Sun 8-12] 

3/05,  Tuesday Board Meeting -   See website for information 

3/09,    Saturday The Glass Ranch –  Leaving Front St Shell station at 8a - see website for information 

3/21-23, Thu - Sat Laughlin in "Vegas" Tour  (formerly Laughlin Tour) - see website for information 

 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
 

2/9 Bill & Joy Lieber 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

      2013 Board Members 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING TOURS & EVENTS 
- February & March- 

BIRTHDAYS  &  ANNIVERSARIES 
- February  - 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 

2/02  Joy Lieber 
2/10       Nubia Rowoury 
2/14 Valerie Evans 
2/23 Ben Iverson 
2/24  Cynthia Lazaris 
2/25 Wayne Brekke 
2/26 Valorie Sparks 
 

- January Raffle Winners - 
Randy Wessels won the 

special raffle for driving his 
Model A to the general 

meeting! 
50/50 winners were: Ken 
Thomas, Darell Farnbach 

and Rudy Perez. 
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The 2012 Board Members were thanked and given a commemorative plaque for their 

service by President Bob Saxman.   Also a big Thanks to Bob Saxman! 

 
Condolences to the Perez, Jennings and Vose 

families for the loss of Mary Cruz 
   

Our heartfelt prayers go out to the Perez, Jennings and 

Voss families.. 



Contributions or photos? 
 

Please help us in providing you with an 

up to date news source of our wonderful 

car club!  Send photos or articles to 

Joyce Grieb, Editor at: 

jmgrieb@gmail.com or 

bobgrieb@gmail.com 

 

            Page  4                                                                                        Temecula  Valley  Ford  Model  A  Club                                                                           February 2013                                                                                  

 

Temecula Valley A’s – General Meeting – January 17, 2013 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00pm by President Robert Saxman  

Pledge of Allegiance: Led by Darell Farnbach  

President: Robert Saxman: Bob mentioned that the president of the Palomar A's, Karen Beel and the President of the Palomar V-8 Club, Rudy Perez were 

both in attendance tonight. Bob talked about Grumps Garage becoming a sponsor of the newsletter and club. Grumps Garage also donated a DVD on 

brake conversions for our library. Sammy from Arizona Model A will also be a sponsor. Raffle tickets were given to those who drove their Model A. The 

2012 Board Members were thanked and given a commemorative picture. Larry Beel made name tags for members and the club thanked him for this. 

Chicken award was presented to Bill Lieber.  

Vice President: Rudy Perez: Rudy asked the Board for their reports.  

Secretary: Sheila Saxman: Laura Iverson made a motion to accept the minutes from the November meeting as printed, Lori Perez made a second, a vote 

was taken and passed to accept the minutes.  

Treasurer: Ted Iverson: Balance and expenses, as of January 17th, 2013 were read.  

Membership: Laura Iverson: 44 members were present. Laura reminded everyone to pay their dues.  

Tour Reports: Lori Perez: Lori gave the dates for the Turlock Swap meet. Larry Beel will be going to Turlock if anyone is interested in going. See him 

for details.  

Larry Beel: Larry talked about a tour going to Holtville to attend the Carrot Festival, he brought a sign-up sheet for anyone wanting to go. He gave the 

dates for the Laughlin in Las Vegas and the CCRG in Visalia, he brought sign-up sheets for those tours as well.  

Sheila Saxman: I announced the date and time and some details for the Murrieta Fireman's BBQ. It is on Sunday, April 14th. Model A's to meet at 10:00 

in front of the fire station. I mentioned that the Palomar A's new Tour Director, Ray Galdi, wanted to let the Temecula A's know that they are welcome to 

join the Palomar A's on any of their upcoming tours.  

Recap of Tours: Rudy Perez mentioned that Ron Blackwell would be selling pictures of past tours, and had an example to pass around.  

Lori Perez mentioned that the Big Red Barn Tour was fun. She also reported on the New Year's Day Tour.  

Larry Beel reported on the Thanksgiving Tour.  

Dana Jones hoped everyone enjoyed the Christmas party. She and John Riley were thanked by the club and she thanked everyone that helped her.  

Activities: John Riley: Randy Wessels won the special raffle for driving his Model A. 50/50 winners were: Ken Thomas, Darell Farnbach and Rudy 

Perez. There were two donated items that were won by Karen Beel and Sheila Saxman.  

Newsletter: Joyce asked that photos and stories be sent to her for the newsletter.  

Historian: Robert Saxman: Ted Iverson brought in a sign up sheet for those that would like to buy the 2012 "Year in Review" DVD. Bob will be 

collecting tour photos for the website.  

Sunshine: Judy Patrick: January birthdays and anniversaries were read.  

Open Items: Rudy Perez asked that 2012 and 2013 Board remain after meeting for a photo. Lori Perez is working on the order for club shirts and jackets. 

Karen Beel is done accepting recipes for the club cookbook. Darell Farnbach talked about a nice drive from Warner Springs to Santa Ysabel and several 

sites and stops that would make a good tour. Rudy Perez mentioned that Motte farms was to open, and might make a good tour/visit. Paradise Valley 

Swap Meet flyers will be available on the back table. Also available, calendars from Sammy and Arizona Model A. Rudy Perez gave a tech talk on 

ignition coils.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted by,  

Sheila Saxman 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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ABOUT US 
The Temecula Valley Model A Club was established in 

the year 2000 and with an emphasis on touring, has 
steadily grown into a remarkable group of Model A 

enthusiasts who never miss an opportunity to get out 
and drive these wonderful old cars.  Whether just going 

for ice cream, or across the country, you're invited to join 
us in celebrating the fun and friendship Model A's 

always seem to invoke.  
Membership is $15.00 annually and is open to anyone 
with or without a Ford Model A.  We are a chapter club 
of MAFCA (Model A Ford Club of America) therefore a 

MAFCA membership is encouraged.     

mailto:jmgrieb@gmail.com


-  ADVERTISERS  - 
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     Become an advertiser and help us keep our newsletter and web site up and running, The Temecula Valley Model A Club accepts advertisements from all businesses connected with or 
related to our hobby or club.  The current rate is $25.00 per year.  This includes a scan of your business card on our web site's sponsor page and this newsletter, also included on our web 
site is a description of your business and contact info, and a link to your web site if available which is optimized for search engines.  Additionally, your logo will be placed on our main page 
(selected round-robin fashion, with a different sponsor chosen daily).  Sponsorship fee is payable in advance for a (1) year minimum advertising agreement.  If renewal fee is not received,   
ad will be canceled.  If you are interested in becoming a sponsor of the Temecula Valley Model A club, please visit the 'About Us' page on our webpage at temvalas.org and see the section 
on sponsorship. 

 


